

No.106

August 2007

- BROS meeting 13th September, 2007.
- Late Stuart Taylor.

BROS Meeting.

As already circulated the meeting will take place at the Lou Paradou Club at 5pm for 5.30pm on Thursday 13th September, 2007. The domaine celebrated its 40th anniversary in late July 2007 when most members are not at Canebieres so the meeting will afford us the opportunity to celebrate this anniversary.

I understand that the anniversary exhibition will be available for us to use. I will also arrange for food to be available from the shop, quiche, pizzas etc. Some members have said that they will bring a plate of food as well. Other members may do the same if they wish to do so which will add to the party. There will be wine and soft drinks as usual. I will also arrange plates and cutlery which will of the plastic sort. I anticipate that the cost will be in the region of 5€ per head.

Joan Sadd who is still very ill, together with Derek is hoping to attend the meeting and looks forward to seeing you all and collecting your subscriptions!.

The other matter, which has been suggested by some members, is the possibility of providing a seat to mark the passing of Paul Richardson. I understand that the domaine will install and maintain it which would be of the concrete type. A possible site is a flat piece of land near the bottom of Avenue H.

Ann and Tony Godwin have kindly made enquiries and such a seat depending on type would cost either 244€ or 277€. If there are sufficient contributions from members the necessary arrangements will be made.

Late Stuart Taylor.

It is with great sadness that I report that Stuart died in a tragic boating accident on Lac Ste Croix on 6th July, 2007. His funeral took place on 16th July. On behalf of all members I sent a card and flowers to Louise. Our condolences and best wishes go to Louise at this very sad time.

Bob West. 01489 573003 robert.west4@tesco.net